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11th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have now had one full week of our new morning routine. Whilst the older children in 
Key Stage 2 seem to really enjoy the chance to meet their friends before school and have a 
playtime, some of our younger children are struggling with the time on the playground. 
With this in mind, and, after listening to parent feedback, we will revert back to our old 
system from tomorrow with the doors being open at 8.45 a.m. and children coming straight 
into classes. The number of people on the playground is rather overwhelming for the 
younger ones and the last thing we want to do is have unhappy children before school.  
 
Please be aware that children should not be on school grounds before 8.45 a.m. unless 
they are at breakfast club.  
 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter and, hopefully, once the weather improves 
and the children have been in school a bit longer we can re-look at our morning routine to 
ensure it works for all concerned.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Mrs Helen Redmond 
Headteacher 
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